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29 September 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Re: Year 2 Pantomime Trip 

I am pleased to inform you that we have managed to organise a trip to watch the 2022 Christmas 

Pantomime at the Aylesbury Waterside Theatre on Thursday 15th December, 2022. On the day, we intend to 

leave the school by bus at 10am and return to school by 1pm ready for normal pick up time.  

This trip will be an exciting experience for the children as they laugh at the jokes, are sprayed by water 

pistols, enjoy a sweet ice-cream treat and sing along with the ‘Buttons’ version of The Twelve Days of 

Christmas.  

As we will be returning to school slightly later than the children’s usual lunchtime, you will need to ensure 

that, that you have pre-ordered based on the special school meals menu or bring a packed lunch. All children 

are expected to be in full school uniform on the day, bring a coat to keep them warm during the transfers 

from the coaches to the theatre and back again and a water bottle to stay hydrated.   

The cost of the day will be £16.50 and will include the bus ride to the theatre, the ticket and an ice-cream at 

intermission. Please could you register your consent and payment via The Gateway App. This needs to be 

completed by Monday, 17th October, 2022. Note that if we do not receive enough uptake for the trip, then 

we may need to cancel. 

Yours faithfully,  

The Year 2 team 
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